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Fall is coming up quickly as Summer is coming to an end unfortunately; would like to remind the families of switching out summer clothes to fall/winter as you may call and bring them in and our staff will assist the residents with this as we are not allowing families in their rooms right now.   
Some of the things that the residents have done this last month were: Baked mini-muffins, was able to attend Threshermans 50th Anniversary, collected school supplies for the Albert City School District, played LOTS of Bingo, and got to enjoy the fresh air outside.
Even though the COVID may not seem like it will ever end; there is a light at the end of the tunnel and as a facility we are working together to accommodate families with visitations; at this time, we are not allowing families to visit residents in their rooms due to the high county positivity rate. We are allowing visits in the Activity Room as we would like you to call ahead of time to schedule a visit. 

The Golden Years
September 2021


BAKING WITH THE RESIDENTS

[image: ]   [image: May be an image of 3 people and indoor]  [image: May be an image of 1 person, food and indoor]
       Eldon stirring the batter                                Norma reminiscing about her baking times     Stewart stirring the batter
[image: May be an image of 1 person, fruit and outdoors]                                                
Leone enjoying our first pick of                          School Supplies that were collected 
Cherry Tomatoes from our garden                          for ACT-Elementary 

            
   	
THRESHERMANS 50TH ANNIVERSARY CELEBRATION

      
RESIDENTS ENJOYING THE HOMEMADE ICE CREAM AND KARL LIND BEING OUR TOUR GUIDE THROUGH OUT THE GROUNDS

    



Staff Anniversaries:
1 year- Beth Morrow
1 year- Cheryl Abbas
2 years- Denise Kakacek
10 years- Kari Loving


OUR THOUGHTS AND PRAYERS GO TO THE FAMILIES OF:
RUTH BEAN & JACKIE KELLY
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[bookmark: OLE_LINK1]Happy Birthday
Residents:
	20th- Eldon Faulk
Staff:
	2nd- Ebba Youngberg
	



Contact Info


Pleasant View Home Nursing Home
Address:
410 Spruce St.
Albert City, IA 50510
Phone: 712-843-2237
Resident Email: 
lwestergard@pvhalbertcity.com

Web: www.pvhalbertcity.com

Countryside Living
Independent Living
Address:
	630 Highway N14
	Albert City, IA 50510
Phone:  712-843-2238
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